Enteassy of the Unitecd Hltes off Simerioa
December 17, 2013

Mr. Erik Goossens
Isabellalei 6
B-2018 Antwerp

Dear Mr. Goossens:

Thank you for the beautifully crafted chocolate yule log filled with
delightful chocolates. 1 really appreciate the precision with which you deliver
every chocolate, however small.

I look forward to continuing a productive working relationship with you and
your team.

Thank you so very much.
All the best.

Very truly yours,

Denise Campbell Bauer
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